
     

 The Colour Run  

2017 
 

Thursday 14th September 

(Holy Cross Day) 

1:30pm-2:50pm 

Parish Fundraiser 

$5.00 per family 

 

 Money paid directly to the office. 

 Parents are welcome to come and get sprayed, or to help 

spray the runners. 

 Come to school-normal school uniform  

 Bring a light coloured shirt that can be sprayed (could be 

same as last year) 

 Bring some old shorts.  

 

 

The Colour Run event has contributed to the purchase of projectors and 

screens for our church. Thank you! 


